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Highlights from this week 

We have had a great week practising our 

subitizing skills, making models with recycled 

items and making patterns with body percussion 

games. We also used scissors to make snips in 

paper. We have learnt that a Stegosaurus has 

plates and a thagomizer and that a T-Rex only had 

two claws.  We also used the book below to help us 

with our learning.  

 

 

The main character Sonny collects lots of natural 

items when he visits his friends, so we went for a 

walk to collect lots of natural resources around 

our school site. We thought about why we didn’t 

find any shells like Sonny. We then made super 

decorations for our classroom.  

Next week in Cherry Class 

We will start to learn about paleontologists and fossils!  

We will create our very own fossil out of clay, use scales to weigh different objects and use lots of 

recycled items to create lots of dinosaur models.  We will use the book, “Balancing Act” to talk 

about things we notice and learn to question why things happen.  

We will continue to take part in activities from our phase one phonics programme and practise our 

subitizing and counting skills.  

 

 

   

 

 

 

Please click on the link below to find 

services that are available in this 

area.  

https://oneymca.org/app/uploads/20

24/01/ECP-Print-Timetable-for-

Online.pdf 
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